






4.1.7 2021 PHECC Staffing Structure Proposal* 

Already highlighted as part of the PHECC commissioned 2019 HR Review, certain staffing constraints 

exist for PHECC as an organisation in meeting its objectives as a statutory health services Regulator 

and in satisfying the various governance and compliance regulations required. The recommended 

staffing structure, as included in Council papers, was explained and proposed as a solution to same. 

Following consideration by Council, the proposal to formally request additional staffing posts, as 

outlined in Council papers, was approved and will be submitted to the DoH in conjunction with the 

revised 2021 Schedule of Fees proposal. 

Resolution: That Council approves the staffing structure proposal, as included in Council papers, and 

endorse the Director to submit a request to the DoH for approval of additional headcount and 

associated required funding. 

Proposed: David Menzies Seconded: Hillery Collins 

Carried without dissent. 

It was agreed that any future staffing requirements can be considered as they arise. 

Council took a short recess. 

4.1.8. Schedule of Fees* 

This matter was addressed following Agenda item 7.1., Governance & Finance, to allow consideration 

and approval of POL048 Conflict-of-Interest Policy. 

As agreed at the 08 April 2021 Council meeting, a definition of parameters for the classification of Not­

for-Profit/Non-Governmental Organisations [NGOs] was presented in Council papers, as an Appendix 

to POL006_Council Policy & Schedule of Fees. Following consideration of same, Council passed the 

following resolution: 

Resolution: That Council accepts the proposed discount qualifying criteria as outlined in Council 

papers, as an appendix to the proposed Schedule of Fees approved at the Council meeting of 08 April. 

Proposed: Patrick Fleming Seconded: Fiona McDaid 

Carried without dissent. 

5.0. Clinical Matters 

David Irwin, previous Vice-Chair of MAC, joined the meeting to provide clarity on any issues arising. 

5.1. CPG 2021 Edition* 

The revised suite of CPGs and documentation outlining the main changes therein, as included in 

Appendix 1 to Council papers, were noted. 

Correspondence from Tomas Barry in relation to concerns regarding expanded scope of practice 

was noted.  Patient safety issues, governance of PHECC practitioner upskilling on CPGs and PHECC's 

role in same was discussed. The Registrar outlined the current online/digital CPG familiarisation 

support system in place for EMTs as part of the CPC process. The introduction and roll out of the 

new CPGs will be supported by extending an appropriate digital support module to Ps and APs. 

Council took a short recess. 

The 2021 edition of CPGs were approved in groups, as follows, by practitioner layer: 
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